
 

 

 

 

 
 

University of Calcutta 
 

 
Notice for change of date of holding Post Graduate Entrance Test 

scheduled to be held on August 30, 2015 (of 40% seats earmarked for CU 
and non CU students) 

 
It is notified for all concerned that the Entrance Test for Admission to M. Com 
and M.A, Journalism and Mass Communication which were scheduled to be held 
on August 30, 2015 (Sunday) has been postponed and will be held as per the 
under-mentioned revised schedule.  
Please also visit www.caluniv.ac.in and www.caluniv-ucsta.net 
 
 
2015 
September 3, (Thursday) 
 
M. Com. Entrance Test                     12 noon to 1pm. 
 
MA. Journalism and Mass  
Communication                                  2.30pm to 3.30pm 
 
 
 
Prof. Swagata Sen 
Chairperson 
PG Admission Committee 
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